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Department of Health Care Services 

Contact: Office of Communications/dhcspress@dhcs.ca.gov 

 

The undersigned certify that the internet website of the Department of Health Care 
Services is designed, developed and maintained to be in compliance with California 
Government Code Sections 7405 and 11135, and the Web Content Accessibility 
Guidelines 2.0, or a subsequent version, as of the date of certification, published by the 
Web Accessibility Initiative of the World Wide Web Consortium at a minimum Level AA 
success criteria.  

 

Original Signed by  Original Signed by 

Michelle Baass 

Director 

June 19, 2025 

 Crystal Taylor 

Chief Information Officer 

June 19, 2025 
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